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Hello Footprinters, 
  It has been a very busy month, but I hope all of you are doing great.  I very much enjoyed Kurt Hildebrand’s 
(Editor Record Courier) presentation during our March meeting.  It’s always interesting to know what the news 
media has to say and why they say it!  This is especially true when you consider the old cliché, which is:  If you 
don’t read or pay attention to the local news media, you are not informed.  If you do read and pay attention to 

the local news media, you are missinformed!    
  I was very glad that Carson City Fire Chief Stacey Giomi was able to honor Curtis Baker (Paramedic/Fire Fighter) as his 
Special Recognition Award Recipient for the award we give on a quarterly basis.  Just as I said at the meeting, I love this area 
where all public safety entities work so well together and give recognition where it due, especially to individuals like Curtis 
Baker. .  
  The Nominating Committee is working very hard to fill all of the open Officer and Board positions.  So, if you are interest-
ed in any of the open positions, please contact one of the Nominating Committee members (Larry Gray, Ron Pierini, Bayan 
Lewis or Ray Hoyt) to announce yourself or another member as a nominee for one of the open positions.  Remember, if 
you are nominating someone other than yourself, that person must have agreed to your nomination for the position you 
are nominating them for.  Our April 17th meeting is a critical meeting.  That is to 
say, this is the meeting where those members attending the meeting will be voting 
on who your new representatives will be.  Please make every effort to show up and 
participate in the process.
  I will be unavailable to be at the April 17th meeting, but I know Claudia will do an 
outstanding job coordinating all of the activities.  I hope to see you at the May 15th 
meeting at the Casino Fandango in Carson City.    

		  David

From the Secretary–Treasurer

The President’s Message 

Greetings Fellow Footprinters,
   We had a stellar turnout at our last meeting.  Especially good news 
was that we had 58 RSVP’s and 60 attended.  And we did nicely on 
the Pot ‘O’ Gold donations; $165.
Kurt Hildebrand, Editor of the Record Courier gave us some insights 

on his position as the purveyor of information from public information officers to 
the community.
  I am encouraged that one of our members has already passed his RSVP to me for 
the April meeting. Good show, Rob Romer. 

		  Walt
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  Please call
        Yes
          or

       No
By  04/10 for

    the 04/17
     meeting !
  
   Walt Nowosad   267-9099
Or RSVP via IFA  website
at http://cvfootprint.org



                   Vice President’s Staff                   
From the 1st Vice President     From the 2nd Vice President

Our March 20th meeting at Carson 
Valley Inn was well received and well 
attended.
  The next meeting will be on Thursday 
April 17, 2014 at the Carson Nugget in 

Carson City.  It would be wonderful if we could double 
our attendance from our March meeting at the Carson 
Valley Inn, because we had 60 plus members attend-
ing.  
  Social hour is at 5:30 pm. The meeting will come to 
order and dinner will be served at 6:30 pm. Cost will 
be $19.00.
  Try to bring a guest and a Pot ‘O’ Gold gift.  Remem–
ber to RSVP by April 10th to get your name entered 
into the drawing for a free dinner.
  Following are the next four months of meeting loca-
tions:
  
  Thursday   May 15th   Casino Fandango, Carson City
  Thursday   June 19th   Carson Valley Inn, Minden
  Sunday      July 27th     PICNIC Aspen Mobile Home
				         Park, Gardnerville
  Thursday   August 21st Carson Nugget, Carson City
				  

	 Joan

Thanks for all the RSVP’s for our March 
meeting at the Carson Valley Inn.  They (the 
Carson Valley Inn) certainly put us in a great 
room. Keep calling your RSVP’s.  They are 
really important when we are determining the 
numbers of dinners to be served.
  Our thanks to Kurt Hildebrand, Editor of the Record-Courier 
for taking his time to speak to our group.  It was nice to get to 
know the person who runs our local newspaper.  Plus, he was 
quite a gregarious speaker! 
  We will be seeing a Hollywood style movie at our next meeting, 
April 17th at the Carson Nugget in Carson City.  The Douglas 
County Search and Rescue Team have made a movie depicting an 
actual search and rescue mission. I have been told it is very well 
done.
  For our April 17th meeting, remember to bring a friend, bring a 
gift and most of all bring yourself for a fun night.

	 Claudia

2nd VP Claudia Lowe, Guest Speaker
Kurt Hildebrand & Pres. David Aymami

April 
  Birthdays

Phil Kasper	     04
Brad Sikes	     06
Jim Schramm	     12
Claudia Lowe	     17
William Peters	     24



Curtis Baker ‑‑
Paramedic/Fire Fighter

Special Recognition 
Award Reciepient
March 20, 2014

Kurt Hildebrand
Editor–Record Courier

Guest Speaker

Janet  Bryant, Ray Hoyt & Ed Bryant

Don McRoberts

Stacey Giomi
Carson City Fire Chief

Douglas County Sheriff
Ron Pierini



IFA, Carson Valley Chapter #72
P.O. Box 2242
Minden, NV 89423

CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS
1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter
1992-93 Doug Tucker
1993-94 Eston “Red” Baker
             deceased
1994-95 Bill Shay
1995-96 Ray Hoyt
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis,
             deceased
1997-98 Elza Turkington,
             deceased
1998-99 Bob Minton
1999-00 Rodney Snead
             deceased
2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
2002-03 Grady Goodwin,
              deceased
2003-04 Dorman Dane
2004-06 Phil Kasper
2006-08 Larry Gray
2008-10 Claudia Lowe
2010-12 Bayan Lewis
2012-13 Charlene Spinner

                 INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
                        CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

                                     BOARD OF DIRECTORS
                  
                  President                           David Aymami                  720-1434
                  1st Vice President              Joan McDonnell               882-8064
                  2nd Vice President            Claudia Lowe                   267–5630              
                  Secretary-–Treasurer          Walter Nowosad               267-9099
                  Sergeant–at-–Arms             Kathie Kasper                  267-5385
                  Immediate Past President  Charlene Spinner             267-4901
                  Grand Director                  Ray Hoyt                          267-4355
                  3 Year Director                   Betty Miller                     782-7935
                  2 Year Director                   Ron Pierini                      783-0602
                  2 Year Director                   Bayan Lewis                     782-8068
                  2 Year Director                   Larry Gray                       783-9759
                  1 Year Director                   Phil Kasper                      782-5385

                    BOARD APPOINTMENTS
Newsletter Editor               Larry Gray                       783-9759
Chapter Webmaster           Don McRoberts               267-0025

Visit our chapter on the web at:  http://www.cvfootprint.org
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